
Legislative News Committee 

The Legislative News Committee provides a monthly article included in the Chapter Newsletter: 

“Perspectives”. The articles cover a broad range of topics focused primarily on pending or future Orange 

County, State, and Federal legislative actions. Past articles have also included information on: 

 Scams, phishing, and false methods of communications targeted on seniors including actions to 

take if one is subjected to such communications. 

 Sources of general information on available services and programs for seniors –covering, 

housing, legal, finance, etc.  

 Sources of information on current legislation that affect seniors – for example past articles have 

included brief explanations of small aspects of the Affordable Care Act. 

The articles are brief summaries of issues that might affect seniors and are written without regard to 

political party views.  The articles are brief and concise and cannot cover the subjects in detail. 

Information sources are provided for readers who may wish to obtain more in depth information on the 

Perspective articles. 


